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Cape Cod Foundation Grant Funds Spay/Neuter Surgeries 
ARL’s Spay Waggin’ Makes Special Stops in Falmouth  

 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) would like to thank The Cape Cod Foundation for 
its generous $5,000 grant that made it possible for more than two dozen Cape Cod residents to 
have their pet spayed or neutered free of charge. 

ARL reached out to a number of Cape-based human service support organizations to refer clients 
with pets in need of spay/neuter. Clients then brought their animals to the parking lot outside 
Petco along Davis Straits Road, where ARL’s Spay Waggin’ was parked. 

The Spay Waggin’ is a state-of-the-art mobile surgical unit, and clients were able to drop their 
pets off in the morning and pick them up in the afternoon following the surgical procedure. 

Since 2000, more than 60,000 animals have been spayed/neutered aboard ARL’s Spay Waggin’, 
for clients throughout the South Coast, South Shore, and Cape Cod and the Islands.  

Editors Note: For photos of the event, please click the Dropbox link below: 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/aqlore8c7d9ywve/AABkwHqFAFFGutE5LIMIrS0ua?dl=0 

ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 
The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2019, ARL served more than 20,000 
animals throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston 
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does not receive government grants or public funding (with the exception of limited COVID-19 relief funding) and 
relies on the generosity of our supporters to help animals in need. For more information please visit us online at; 
and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram.  
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